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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 24th March 2015 in the Memorial Centre, Whiteparish.
Councillor Vacancy

There is a vacancy on the Parish Council.  Please contact the Parish Clerk or a councillor for further information on joining the Parish Council.

Miles Lane
Wiltshire Council Highways is investigating installing extra high kerbing at the junction with Miles Lane and the A27.

Parish Council Boundary Fence

The condition of the Parish Council boundary fence, near the skate ramp, was discussed and it was agreed to get quotes for repair before considering the cost for a new replacement fence.

Skate Ramp

Further to the annual inspection report quotes are being obtained for repairs to the skate ramp. This will be prior to the Whiteparish Youth Groups implementing its new artwork.  
Best Kept Village Competition 2015

It was agreed to enter the Best Kept Village competition 2015.

Rights of Way
Dog owners are reminded that they should clear up any mess made by their dog and that this waste is not hung in bushes or trees.  Please dispose of it in the nearest litter waste bin.  

Villagers are reminded that they must keep to designated rights of way and not stray from them. Land owners are reminded it is their responsibility that public rights of way on their land are kept clear and accessible.  

Next Parish Council Meeting

The next meeting is the Annual General meeting which will be held at 7.30pm on Wednesday 20th May 2015 in the Memorial Centre. Please inform the clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.
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